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Fire Chief Carl Tatum 
Hanover Fire Protection District  
13325 Old Pueblo Road 
Fountain, CO 80817  
 

October 29, 2018  

 

Dear Fire Chief Carl Tatum, 

 

Thank you for your involvement with the Palmer Solar Project and Williams Creek Substation to date. We have 
appreciated your feedback on project design and construction practices to prevent and adequately prepare for a 
rangeland fire event. As you are aware, the Palmer Solar Project is a 60-megawatt (MW) photovoltaic (PV) solar 
energy generation facility sited on land in unincorporated El Paso County within the Hanover Fire Protection District, 
southeast of Station 2. Palmer Solar LLC, as the Project proponent, has begun its application and review process with 
El Paso County for a Wind/Solar Energy Overlay (WSEO). This Overlay authorizes and provides direction for utility-
scale renewable energy generation, including the Palmer Solar Project.  
 
El Paso County has provided notice to local, state, and federal agencies with potential interest in the application to 
provide review comments. Hanover Fire Protection District was one of the entities notified of the opportunity to 
provide comments on the application. We would also like follow up with you with the link to the online application: 
https://epcdevplanreview.com/Projects/ADetails/103490. This url includes the Fire Prevention Plan that was 
developed with input from you in the Spring. It will continue host the WSEO application and review comments from 
various agencies and departments throughout the permitting process.  
 
As part of El Paso County’s review of the Palmer-Williams Creek WSEO, the Planning and Community Development 
Department requests that the Hanover Fire Protection District provide a Fire Commitment Letter stating its capacity 
and willingness to provide emergency response during construction and operational phases of the project. From 
recent conversation with you, it is our understanding that the Palmer Solar Project and Williams Creek Substation 
meet your District’s requirements and preferences for construction, site access, and design considerations.  
Accordingly, we respectfully request that you provide a letter confirming Hanover Fire Protection District would be 
able to provide emergency services in the event of a fire. 
 

As always, please feel free to contact me with any questions or if you would like to discuss further.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Stuart Coles, Project Planner 
Palmer Solar LLC  
720.245.2922 
scoles@juwiamericas.com  
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